
CANYON MIDDLE SCHOOL 
DAILY BULLETIN for STUDENTS & FAMILIES 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2019  
 

Canyon Middle School – Release Times for the Week of February 4, 2019 
Monday 
2/4/19 

Tuesday 
2/5/19 

Wednesday 
2/6/19 

Thursday 
2/7/19 

Friday 
2/8/19 

          3:10           3:10           2:10           3:10          3:10 

Event                                   Time                Place 
7/8th girls’ Basketball vs. Bancroft                    4:00     Canyon 
 
NOTE FROM LIBRARY: Library will be closed after school on Friday February 8th.  
~Ms. Layne, Library 
 
ATTENTION 8TH GRADE STUDENTS: To participate in the end of the year advancement ceremony you must 
have at least a GPA of 1.75 or higher with NO more than one F in your 2nd semester grades. If you do not 
know your current grades, you can log in to Aeries to review them or make an appointment with Ms. Acuna to 
review them at lunch or nutrition break. The end of the year ceremony is a wonderful way to celebrate with 
friends and family, so stay on top of your assignments and ask for help. You can do it! ~Ms. Acuna 
 
DELIVERIES FOR STUDENTS:  Food deliveries by Uber Eats, Door Dash, or any other food establishments 
are not allowed for students while on campus.  Please refer to your Binder Reminder for information regarding 
student deliveries (page 9). Only items provided by parents or guardians will be made available to 
students and inappropriate items that violate our school rules and policies will not be accepted. In 
addition, families may only bring food items for their student only.  ~Ms. Torrez, Secretary 
 
CLUB RECONNECT YEARBOOK PICTURE: If you have been involved with Club reConnect this year, please 
come to F-8 at lunch on Friday, 2/8, for the Yearbook picture. See you there. ~Ms. Chinn 
 
COLLEGE DAY:  College Day is this Friday, 2/8, as always the 2nd Friday of the month.  Wear gear from your 
favorite college or university and show how our Condors SOAR into college! 
 
SOAR STORE: SOAR Store is now open Tuesday mornings before school (8:15-8:45am), in addition to being 
open Tuesdays during both lunches!  Bring your completed & signed SOAR tickets and new Q2 Renaissance 
passes to Room F-10, and stock up on your school supplies and other fun items!  Remember - Tuesdays 
before school and at lunch.  The SOAR Store is open for you! ~Ms. Shen 
 
CONDOR TIME:  Flex Time will return on Feb.12! Be sure to sign up for your flex class between Monday, Feb. 
4, through Thursday, Feb. 7. The earlier you sign up, the higher the chance you have of getting your first 
choice. Also remember that your flex class for Tuesdays should BE THE SAME as your flex class for 
Thursdays. Signing up for 2 different flex classes does NOT mean you get at least one of them. It could 
actually mean that you get NEITHER of these choices due to limited spaces and the unbalanced rosters that 
this creates. Questions? Talk to a staff member! ~Ms. Ng 
       
LIBRARY QUOTE FOR THE DAY:  "Being a hero is the shortest-lived profession on earth". WILL ROGERS. 
~Ms. Conn, Library 
 
DISNEY CLUB: Come check out The Disney Club in room B-4 during 7th/8th grade lunch on Mondays (and on 
Wednesdays when there's a holiday!). You'll be in "Lilo and Stitches"! ~Ms. Siefert 
 


